
KENSINGTON	POLICE	PROTECTION	AND	COMMUNITY	SERVICES	DISTRICT		
	
	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	
May	23,	2019	
ITEM	8a	
	

REQUEST	FROM	THE	KENSINGTON	FIRE	PROTECTION	DISTRICT	(KFPD)	TO	
OBTAIN	AND	SHARE	THE	COST	FOR	A	LEGAL	OPINION	CONCERNING	BUILDING	
WITHIN	KENSINGTON	PARK;	LETTER	TO	THE	KPPCSD	

	

SUMMARY	

At	their	May	8,	2019	meeting	the	Board	of	Directors	of	the	KFPD	discussed	alternatives	
related	to	the	current	Public	Safety	Building.	The	Board	decided	to	request	that	the	
KPPCSD	share	the	cost	in	obtaining	a	legal	opinion	regarding	the	possibility	of	
constructing	a	new	building	within	Kensington	Park.	They	have	proposed	that	each	
District	pay	50%	of	the	costs	of	such	an	opinion,	up	to	$5,000	for	each	District.	KFPD	
President	Julie	Stein	is	planning	to	attend	the	meeting	and	review	their	letter	to	the	
KPPCSD	which	is	attached.	
	
RECOMMENDATIONS:	

	
Review	information	from	the	KFPD.	
	
	
FISCAL	IMPACT:		

	
The	KPPCSD	share	of	a	legal	opinion	is	proposed	at	$5,000.	

	
	
	
ATTACHMENTS:		
	
Letter	from	Kensington	Fire	Protection	District	President	Julie	Stein	
	
	
SUBMITTED	BY:	Anthony	Constantouros,	General	Manager		


